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Comment Letter #9 

From: Camilla Khan <camillak@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 2:53 PM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: New Control Measures 
 
I am opposed to the proposed AQMP control measures. They will only create greater reliance on 
electricity, which is already a fragile source of energy. Natural gas is the obvious choice for clean, 
abundant energy. I in an attempt to achieve the unattainable ozone standard, the AQMD is proposing 
control measures that are detrimental to our standard of living and will achieve nothing. Please consider 
revising the ozone standard instead because it is an impossible goal.  
 
Thanks, 
Camilla Khan 
15 Chickadee Lane  
Aliso Viejo, CA 92656 
714-878-0939 
 


